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PACER STACKTRAIN

MEWS ALERT

March 1, 2000
Electronic Bulletin No. 42

Charlotte Gate Cutoff Change

In an effort to improve service and in ease of doing business with
Pacer Stacktrain, we are pleased to announce a later gate cut off at
Charlotte.

Starting Tuesday, February 29, traffic departing Charlotte to all
destinations will have a two hour later gate cutoff changed from
1400 to 1600 daily.

Please advise all appropriate personnel of this announcement. If
you have any questions regarding this matter, contact your local
Customer Support, Business Development or Pricing
Representative for Pacer Stacktrain.

Thank you for choosing Pacer Stacktrain.



